
211 Notice T&CPA 
 
46 Maresfield Gardens, London, NW3  
 
Writing on behalf of the owner of 46 Maresfield Gardens, Mr Russell Ambrose, to give 42 days (6 
weeks) notice from Monday 19th of May of their intent to remove a pear tree (T5) towards the 
eastern boundary of 46 Maresfield Gardens.  The pear tree is T5 on the plan below and will be 
felled to ground level. The tree has substantial basal decay and is moribund.  
 

 
Pear tree is T5.  

 
 



 
 

All correspondence to woodland-gardens@outlook.com please. 
 
James Price BSc (Hons), Lantra professional tree inspector 
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